

方卓怡 市議員 Paula FLETCHER

Councillor Toronto-Danforth Ward 30

Friday September 11, 2009

Councillor Pam McConnell Toronto East York Community Council

RE: Request for Traffic Calming on Withrow Avenue between Carlaw and Logan Avenues

Dear Councillor McConnell and Members of the TEYCC:

I am bringing forward this petition for speed humps on Withrow Avenue between Carlaw and Logan Avenues. The residents on this stretch of Withrow have safety concerns because there is an elementary school located on the street . They are also concerned about speeding and the number of large vehicles travelling on this stretch.

I am requesting that Technical Services conduct a traffic study to move this forward and report back on their findings.

Sincerely,

Paula Fletcher City Councillor, Ward 30 – Toronto Danforth Working for you.

Cc: Chris Kyer
Brian Holditch, Traffi Operations
Jaqueline White, Manager Opertations

